
IPPA CDL Class Scholarship 
Application 

 
 
This scholarship offered by the Illinois Pork Producers Association is for those looking to renew or 
acquire a Commercial Driver’s License in Illinois.  To qualify for the scholarship, you must have 
Transport Quality Assurance certification or sign up for the class.  You must also haul pigs or feed 
for a producer in Illinois. 
 
If your application is approved, a scholarship of $1,000 will be sent to you upon receipt of proof of 
enrollment in the class.  Applications and questions can be sent to Mike Borgic, mike@ilpork.com 
or (217)-529-3100. 
 
 
Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
City: _________________________ State: ____________  Zip Code: ____________ 
 
 
Farm Hauling For: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Producer Name(s): __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Producer’s Phone Number: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
TQA#: ________________________________ 
 (If you do not have a TQA number, contact Mike Borgic to sign up for an online course) 
 
 
Location of Class: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dates of Class: ____________________________________________________________________ 
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